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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

CGCA

NOBJ2016/1122/P 15/03/2016  17:56:09 Whilst the CGCA has no objection and supports these urban greening efforts, we lament that the 

applicant has not included the bird and bat boxes, as originally proposed, to further enhance 

biodiversity efforts in Covent Garden.
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